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TOWN OF KYLE 

July 2020 NEWSLETTER 

SPEED LIMITS 

This is a reminder that the speed limit on Railway Ave has been reduced to 30 km hour.  Please slow down in 

the school zones and play areas. 

USE OF ENGINE BRAKES IN TOWN LIMITS 

Signs will be going up shortly on Highway #4 and Railway Ave that Engine Retarder Brakes will not be allowed 

within the Town limits. 

EMS SERVICES IN KYLE 

Welcome Donaldson Tubera, Kyle EMS Paramedic. Donaldson’s temporarily located in the Town Office. We 

are still in need of EMS personnel for our community.  Please watch for letters, and ads in the paper for more 

information.   

BUSINESS LICENSE 

Please remember when contracting a business or purchasing from a door to door sales person that you ask to 

see their business license for the Town of Kyle.  If they don’t have one then send them down to the office and 

we will fix them up!  Commercial businesses who own property and operate within the Town of Kyle do not 

require a separate business license. 

COMPOST PICKUP 

New Compost and tree branch area on the north side of the museum.  The area by the STOP sign is for grass, 

leaves and garden material. 

The area west of that is where the area for tree branches.  The branches have been mulched and this tree 

mulch is available for any town resident.  Please take what you need. Public works will continue to mulch tree 

branches throughout the season. 

RENT ME BINS 

Six yard “rent me” bins are available for small renovation projects or to clean up an area that requires more 

than the garbage cart.  Please contact Triways at 773- 7575 for details.  The customer is responsible for 

payment of the ‘rent me’ bin. 

Covid-19 Pandemic 

As the Province of Saskatchewan moves towards reopening, please be mindful of the regulations being 

brought forward for everyone’s protection. 

The Town Office hours of operation have returned to Mon-Fri 9 to 12 and 1 to 5pm.  Thank you for your co-

operation and patience during our shut down. Even though the office is open to the public, we are still 

maintaining the social distancing requirements and request that if you are ill please do not come into the 

office.  

All recreation facilities remain closed and the recreation department is also closed as of April 22, 2020. 
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